From: Tull, Ronald

To: "Iryna.McCauley@amwins.com"; "marybeth.nolette@amwins.com"; Miner, Bill; Churchill, Cathleen
Cc: Mejia, Caroline; Paolo, Sharon

Subject: RE: Bureau Pipeline Report 08/02/2021

Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 10:08:26 AM

Importance: High

Good Morning,
Please note the following update to the circular(s) listed below.

e LI-CA-2021-261 — This should not be adopted as previously reported as approval is
now required.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. Thank you.

Ron Tull

AlIG

Business Systems Analyst Il - Business System Support
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